OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: GOVERNOR

FROM: BOYD

SUBJECT: COMPUTERS IN THE CLASSROOM

DATE: SEPTEMBER 27, 2001

CC: FILE

Attached are the remaining plaques for those supporting the Computers in the Classroom project. You should write a personal note to each of these sponsors.

Additionally, I wanted you to know that in addition to the Public Forum covering the expenses for the reception that Stacie Ferrari did a lot of the leg-work for the reception including the invitations, food, and beverage. Please thank her when you get a moment.

Attached is also a draft letter for inclusion with the certificates. Please approve.

Thanks.